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COMMISSIONERS P.O. Box 35000

(406) 256-2701 Billings, MT 59107-5000

(406) 256-2777 (FAX) bocc@yellowstonecountymt.gov
May 14, 2024

Mr. Ken Petro
915 Ninebark St.
Billings, MT 59106

Dear Mr. Petro,

We are in receipt of your email dated May 6, 2024, stating your address has changed due
to a recent move.

It appears you now reside outside the boundaries of the Laurel Urban Fire Service Area,
which makes you ineligible for reappointment to the board.

The Board of County Commissioners would like to extend our sincere appreciation for
your service on the Laurel Urban Fire Service Area Board. Your time and dedication to
the board over the last 36 years has been invaluable.

Once again, thank you for your service to our community and we wish you the best.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
YELLOWSTONE COUNTY, MONTANA

John Ostlund, Chair

Mark Morse, Member

Donald W. Jones, Member
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